
 

 
 
 
Attention to Parents/Carers of pupils  
                                                                                        
  

 
Monday 7th November  

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

Re: Online Parents Evening - Thursday 24th November 2022  
 
For those parents and carers who were unable to attend the parents evening in school, we would like 
to invite you to participate in our online Parents Evening Thursday 24th November 4pm – 6pm. We will 
use School Cloud, an easy to use appointment booking and meeting software.  This will enable you to 
meet face to face with teachers virtually.  
 
How to book appointments 
Please use the link below to book your appointments, or alternatively you type it in or copy & paste. 
This link will enable you to book appointments with subject teachers. If you are unsure who to book 
with then please contact the form tutor or TA. Appointment booking will be opened next week and 
we will email when this is open.  
 
https://westkirbyschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/.  
 
Please be aware that this meeting is for you to talk about academic progress. If you have any other 
concerns then please email your child’s form tutor or TA who will arrange for a meeting at another 
time.  
 
If you have any ICT questions about accessing the software please contact Mr MacDonald on 
gmacdonald@wkrs.co.uk who will pass onto our IT manager. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Wynne 
Deputy Head Teacher (Quality of Education) 

https://westkirbyschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/
mailto:gmacdonald@wkrs.co.uk

